
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
March 25, 2013 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:05pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani  
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura  
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard (NP) 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Jim Nishimoto (NP) 
                                   Betty Fujii 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                     Lynnie Itatani 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada (NP) 
 

 Also Present: Mark Yoshinaka 
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Yosh. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Deposit of Membership Dues into general account. Outstanding checks from Fuzzy Tournament and 
Koden. Paid out checks to JANBA Reps 
Current Account Balances as of 2/28/13: Association Acct. $8284.40, Tournament Acct. $8340.34, 
JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $24624.74. 
Motion by Dale, Seconded by Dick. 
 
Nisei Juniors 
City tournament at Mission Lanes 3 teams entered. Will do fundraiser Bake Sale at Senior event. Have 
not bowled in 4 weeks due to other events happening on Sundays. 

 
Old Business 

• Banquet set for June 1st at Three Flames again. Menu choices are the same as previous years. 
Tickets need to be ready by middle April. Donations for raffle will need to be made. 

• Congrats to TJ for winning JANBA singles and shooting 300 and 827.  
• JANBA Board meeting, proposed PBA rule to allow non-Nisei married to a Japanese, can bowl 

if you drop card for 10 years, passed and will amend section. Prize fund payout changes Main 
Board and Squad prizes passed changed from 30/70 to 20/80. Utah to be host after 
Sacramento and will petition for 32 lane house change. Storm raffle items funds raised to be 
used to future host cities. JANBA National Account had $25,000 after last year’s event and 
spent money on helping offset banquet tickets and membership dues. Discussed looking at 
different Boyd’s properties for future JANBA in Las Vegas. 

• Senior Mixed Tournament on April 20th entries are coming in. Vince will need volunteers, please 
sign up.  



• Senior National Tournament on June 21-22, entries are out. Mixed team and doubles no-tap. 
• Senior Mixed Team (April 20) and Senior National Tournament (June 21). Entries out soon. 

Looking to cater Senior National Tournament. Mixer after event on Friday will be catered event. 
• Spirit Award winners, Hiroko Hirata and Glenn Tsuchiya, write ups for them are due soon. 

Brandon will pick up award plates.  
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, April 8, 2013 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Yosh seconded by Betty. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 
Yosh to make tickets for Banquet 
Volunteers for Senior tournament on April 20th 
Brandon will pick up award plates for Spirit award. 
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